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If you are gulible and follow the media and believe 
everything it says then you probably believe that you 
are living the life in the perfect country and the best
government,  though you are mistaken.
This country we live in (America) may be more "free" 
than most other countries or previous civilizations, 
but that doesn't mean that it is ok to settle for 
something so far away from actual freedom just because 
we may be a little free'er. Though now we live in a 
civil society which is eroding worldwide in the face of
capitalist corporate wealth and power, and destroying 
what we have worked for since the the begining, 
freedom. In this respect, it shows what true anarchists
are about, trying to gain and sucure the existence of 
freedom. Anarchists support direct action,  and 
incurage people to get involved in supporting the fight
against the government. Anarchist believe in doing 
things for yourself, not letting others decide your 
fate for you (like the government). Because like many 
know we dont need people telling us what to do! This is
where anarchy comes in, anarchy is true freedom. You do
things for yourself, not putting your needs on someone 
else to do for you. Doing things for yourself shows 
independence from others and from any organization, 
thus being free. That is how anarchy is freedom!
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any comments? please send them to:

antigov@earthlink.net


